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For immediate release: 
 
Date: February 28, 2018 
Contact: Sergeant Travis Welsh 
Phone: 406/552-6290 
E-Mail: twelsh@ci.missoula.mt.us 
 

MPD Investigating Missing Person Report 

 
The Missoula Police Department is currently investigating the report of a missing 

person, identified as 37-year-old Melissa Arnold.  She was last seen in Missoula on or 

around the 19th of February 2018, and is described as a white female with blond hair, and 

a pierced lower lip.  Ms. Arnold is transient/homeless and usually has semi-regular 

contact with her father who provides for some of her needs.  He reports that he has not 

heard from her in a couple of weeks.  If anyone has information to assist in locating Ms. 

Arnold, Det. Mitch Lang would like to check her welfare and make sure she is okay.  

Please call Det. Lang at (406) 552-6292 if you’ve seen Ms. Arnold, or know where she is. 

 

 

Melissa Arnold (37) 
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